
Good afternoon, 

We hope that the last two newsletters have been helpful with your summer planning. You might have 

some additional questions though. Please click on the link below to check out our frequently asked 

questions page. Of course, if you have any questions that have not been addressed, please give us a call 

at 716-652-8866 or email us at recreation@townofaurora.com. 

Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Sincerely, 

The Town of Aurora Recreation Department 
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https://aurorany.myrec.com/info/news/details.aspx?NewsID=4126

